
Kindergarten News November 2,  2020 

Thank you so much to everyone that sent party items.  
You helped make last Friday a very special day for the 
students and their teacher.      
I appreciate you all!  
  
Last Friday was the end of the second six weeks.   
Wow the days are going by so fast, before we know it 
Christmas will be here.! 

 
If your child is not successful on the following skills, 
please help your child work on them at home.   
Kindergarten skills that should be mastered:   
birthdate, letter name (upper/lower case), phonic 
sounds, rhyming, number recognition and ordering  
(0-20), counting to 100 by 1s and 10s,  911 address,  
pledges to the  American and Texas flags, and our  
sight words.   

 

I know the days are cooler, but we have a lot of kinder-
garten students that are thirsty, especially after PE. 
and recess.    
Please send a water bottle to school!!! 

 

Thanks for sharing your children with me, 

Alisa Webb  

Special Points of Interest: 

• Nov. 6  
Longhorn 
Enrichment 
(another fun 
day) 

• Nov.13      
School      
Holiday 

• Nov. 23-27 
Thanksgiving 
Holidays 

• Dec. 21-Jan.4 
Christmas    
Holidays 

Yearbook order 
forms are in  

today’s Maroon 
Folder. If students 

order a book by 
December 18, 
2020, they will  
receive $5 off 
their purchase. 
Parents may go 

online to order OR 
turn in the form/
payment to Amy 

Bohensky or class 
teacher.  

In January, we will 
run specials for 

senior/8th grade/
Kinder graduation 
ads AND family 

yearbook  
purchases.  


